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Fort Worth, Texas 
 
To the elders and saints at Beach Street: 
 
Esteemed brethren, 
 
I am thankful for the many blessings that come from God and from you at Beach Street; material 
and spiritual blessings that enable the work of preaching Christ.  Due to the uncertainties and issues 
surrounding my personal health, I did not have a preaching trip planned in the month of April, 
however I will be back on the road in the coming days as I travel to Lima, Peru.  
 

 FRY ROAD GOSPEL MEETING  
 
The church at Fry Road had our spring gospel meeting the last week of April.  Roland, our son, did a 
splendid job preaching a powerful series on "MAKE IT ACCORDING TO THE PATTERN."  This was 
Roland's first gospel meeting at Fry Road and his work was appreciated by the congregation as a 
whole and the visitors that attended the meeting. 
 
Roland has been preaching for the last three years with the Norhill CHURCH OF CHRIST, one of the 
oldest congregations in the Houston area.  As parents, we are proud of the work he is doing at 
Norhill and in other places where he has the opportunity to preach Christ. 
  

 PERU  
 
The first two weeks in May I will be back working with several churches in the area of Lima, Peru.  
Due to the terrible and damaging rains and floods that occurred in the northern sector of Peru, I 
was advised to postponed my trip to that area.  I will be focused on working with the churches in 
Lima, the capital city of Peru.  With the help of several of the local preachers in Lima, I will have a 
complete schedule when I arrive there.  Please keep this work and brethren in your prayers.  
   

 FINALLY  
 
I ask for your continued prayers and support as I continue to preach Christ.  It is comforting and 
encouraging that my health issues have been reduced to a minimal.  Your prayers have made this 
possible.  Thanks so much! 
 
Sincerely, 
Ruben C. Amador 

mailto:rcamador@gmail.com

